Talking Points for Legislative Chairs, October 2018
Details are in the October issue of the Advocacy Communicator.

· Ten years ago there was a huge study of California’s education system called Getting Down to Facts. One of the big findings of that study was that California schools were seriously underfunded. Now more than 100 researchers have produced Getting Down to Facts II. Some things have gotten better, but there is still a lot that needs to be done to improve our schools. Public education still is severely underfunded. The Advocacy Communicator has a report on this and tells you where you can get more information.
· There will also be a lot of information at the next Fourth District PTA Advocacy Forum on November 16. The guest speakers will explain how school funding works at the state, county and local level. This is information we all should have!
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The California School Dashboard is getting a makeover. This is the online school accountability system that provides information about each school’s performance in a number of different areas. Instead of a color-coded pie chart there will be a gauge with an arrow for each indicator. You can see what it will look like in the Communicator.
· Are we sending someone to Sacramento Safari? This is the most exciting, interesting advocacy event of the year. We shouldn’t miss it.
· There are lots of ways we can promote voter registration, which is a nonpartisan activity. We don’t even need to get voter registration cards. We can just show people that they can register to vote on the Orange County Registrar of Voters website or the California Secretary of State website. There’s even a QR code you can download and print that will take you directly to a voter registration site.


###


 

